
From: Olagbaju James
To: Nutt Danielle
Subject: FW: RCP - Highway TAA - A3 136 Roehampton Vale (645) - Site Redesign
Date: 12 June 2019 09:59:35
Attachments: RE RCP - Highway TAA - A3 136 Roehampton Vale (645).msg

Roehampton Vale Site 645 - TAA Issue.zip
SQA-8185 Highways Approval Document - Rapid Charging_645_Rev2.xlsx

From: Chandler Matthew 
Sent: 09 January 2019 10:01
To: Highways-TAA
Cc: Olagbaju James
Subject: RCP - Highway TAA - A3 136 Roehampton Vale (645) - Site Redesign
Hi,
Back in Feb/March 2018 the design for a rapid charging point site 645 on Roehampton Vale was
 approved and duly constructed. The site has been in operation for 6 to 9 months, however
 following public grievances about the site the decision has been taken to re-design the site.
I have attached the previous approval email for site 645 for reference.
Please could someone complete a Highways Technical Approval for the redesigned Rapid
 Charging Point due to be installed on Roehampton Vale (645) – the new design will see the RCP
 placed on a build out and public EV bays placed either side of the charge point.
This site is, and will continue to be, a Chargemaster site.
Please let me know if you require any further information.
Kind regards,
Matthew Chandler
Technician Engineer
Electrical & Mechanical Engineering | Engineering and Technical Services | TfL Engineering Directorate
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